

Frank J. Jabbia Superintendent

Steve E. Alfonso, Jr. Assistant Superintendent

Kimberly B. Gardner Assistant Superintendent

Mary Hart Assistant Superintendent

Jeanne B. McCurley, Ph.D. Assistant Superintendent District **Board Members** 13 James Braud, President Amanda R. Martin, Vice President Matthew E. Greene Roslyn H. Hanson Adaline V. Rutherford 4 5 7 8 9 10 11 12 Kalinda Fauntleroy Brandon Harrell Isabelle Moore Mike Peterson, Ph.D. Gia R. Baker Deborah McCollum Tammy W. Lamy Michelle Hirstius Dennis S. Cousin

Michelle Ruffino Gallaher

November 27, 2023

Dear Principal:

This letter will introduce Matthew Greene of Northlake Mandeville Rotary who will be speaking to you in regards to:

Scholarship Approved to speak with school administration. Flyer approved to be placed in school office. Participation is at the discretion of the school principal.

The bearer of this letter has permission from the Central Office for the 2023-2024 school session to discuss this matter with you if you so desire, at your convenience, with no obligation on the part of you or your faculty.

This letter is not to be construed as an endorsement of the company or services being offered.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

Jerry P. Leonard

J. Lud

Supervisor of Administration

et

c: Ms. Mary Hart, Assistant Superintendent

Learning to Last a Lifetime.®